
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 

October 24, 2017 

 

 

Agenda Item: 7.3 

 

Subject: Approval of Nonfinancial Cooperative Agreement with the U.S. Department of 

Labor, Occupational Safety and Health Administration for an OSHA Training 

Institute Education Center, District-Economic Development 

 

 

Background: On November 13, 2012 the Board of Trustees approved a Non-Financial 

Cooperative Agreement with the U.S. Department of Labor, Occupational Safety and Health 

Administration (OSHA) for the purpose of technical training in occupational safety and health 

for the period of October 1, 2012 to September 30, 2017. 

 

On June 20, 2017 a Board Resolution 04-1617 was adopted, which authorized Chabot-Las 

Positas Community College District to submit an application to the U.S. Department of Labor 

(OSHA) training institute education center to reapply for continued recognition, along with other 

U.S. OSHA training facilities as required. 

 

Chabot-Las Positas Community College District has been selected once again by the U.S. 

Department of Labor as an OSHA Educational Center for the period of October 1, 2017 to 

September 30, 2022.  This agreement will take effect on October 25, 2017. Authorization 

requires Non-Financial Cooperative Agreement between the District and the U.S. Department of 

Labor. 

 

Recommended Action:   That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Nonfinancial 

Cooperative Agreement with the U.S. Department of Labor, Occupational Safety and Health 

Administration for an OSHA Training Institute Education Center, District-Economic 

Development, for the period October 1, 2017 to September 30, 2022. It is further recommended 

that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the agreement on 

behalf of the District. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted: Krista R. Johns/Date  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 
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